Miller Grove School Board

Called Meeting

August 30, 2004
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Called session with the following members present:

Carolyn Burns




Brian Lennon
Brett Darrow




Lewis Russell
Jim Potts




Johnny Wilbur

Absent:
Roy Giles
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Linda Bailey, Linda Hudnal
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
Public Hearing on Proposed Budget and Proposed Tax Rates:  No one was present.

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Jim Potts to accept the proposed budget for the 2004-2005 school year.  The motion carried unanimously.
A motion was made by Brett Darrow and seconded by Brian Lennon to raise the M & O tax rate to $1.38/100 valuation for the 2004-2005 school year.  The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by Jim Potts and seconded by Brian Lennon to keep the I & S tax rate at $0.15/100 valuation for the 2004-2005 school year.  The motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Johnson shared with the Board that there was only one bid for property and casualty insurance for the 2004-2005 school year.  That bid was from Offenhauser and Company for $24,508.  A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Johnny Wilbur to accept the bid from Offenhauser.  The motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Johnson advised the Board that Mrs. Wright was still very ill.

A motion was made by Johnny Wilbur and seconded by Jim Potts to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
